
 

August 8, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Adam Bless 
Oregon Department of Energy 
625 Marion Street NE 
Salem, Oregon 97301-3737 
 
 
RE: Cascade Wind Project:  Responses to Requests for Additional Information 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bless: 
 
Members of our consulting team have informed us that due to increased workload and previous 
commitments, they will not be able to provide responses to some of ODE’s Requests for 
Additional Information (RAIs) until after August 31, 2007.  
 
We anticipate that we will be able to submit responses to some of the RAIs by the end of August. 
However, other responses may be delayed until the end of September and in one case, a response 
may not be available until mid-October. The overall demand on consultant’s time has increased 
and in-turn, it has affected our schedule for providing responses to the RAIs by the end of August. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this email. We will keep you 
informed if there are additional changes to our project schedule. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mike Pappalardo 
Senior Environmental Coordinator  
UPC Wind Management, LLC 
 

UPC Wind Management, LLC, 1001 SW 5th Ave, Suite 1100, Portland, or 97204 


